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Update for the coming year: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile, the business team is building up new 
strategies that will ensure a smooth running of the 
project.  

On top of that, the business team is also concentrating 
on gaining sponsorship and developing future 
partnerships.  

The business team is divided into 3 parts: 
Administration, Marketing and Finance. These will be 
working together to achieve the common goal. 

 

During the summer, Mateusz Gizicki and Adrian 
Dancea have been working on disassembling a 
Yamaha R6 YFZ 2005. The engine detached 
from the bike is now ready to be installed on 
the Formula Student racing car. 

The design team is comprised of Sam, Ille, 
Alex and Mateusz. They have consistently 
worked hard towards the design of the race-
car chassis frame and have now finished the 
major modelling process. The design has 
been done following the IMechE general 
design requirements. 

Members of the Formula Student team gave a 
presentation at the NETP meeting and 
subsequently have had lots of offers of help 
from partners. Details of the project and ways 
to get involved will be kept up to date on the 
NETP website.  

Thank you all. 

 

 


